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  6th January 2023 

            Being the best you can be. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year to you all and welcome to the Spring Term at Fibbersley Park 

Academy! I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and break.   

In assembly this week we have been talking about new beginnings and New Years Resolutions.  We have also been 

talking about “Kindness– Doing Good as You Go” our value for this half term.  It’s been a great first few days back— 

the children seem energised and ready to take on new  challenges and learning this term. Teachers have intro-

duced their new challenges to the children and have been busy planning various trips and events around these for 

the coming term. Class newsletters will be sent home next week. Please look out for these on class charts.   

Last term we had a lot of coughs, colds and sickness in school that affected both pupils and staff.  I am hoping that 

the two week break has meant that we are all fit and well.  Unfortunately Mrs Burns is not yet recovered.  We are 

all sending her our best wishes and hope she will be able to rejoin us as soon as possible.     

The weather has been quite mild this week however please make sure all children have a coat/ jacket as they will 

be outside at playtime and lunchtime. It would be really helpful if coats and other clothing items can have names 

stitched in or written with permanent marker on labels so that if they are left outside or lost we can easily return 

them to their owner.  Please remember that the uniform shop is open every other Friday– starting this week from  

3.00-3.30pm in the main play ground.  There is no  cost for the uniform.  Any donations of spare unwanted uniform 

would be warmly received. 

Next Monday our school choir will be performing at Young Voices in Birmingham– thank you to Mrs Day and all the 

staff for supporting the children with this event. 

This term we would like to relaunch our parent forum group.  In the past the group supported school with policies 

and new ideas and helped to plan future initiatives for Fibbersley.  If you would be interested in supporting the par-

ent forum and sharing your ideas and thoughts– please leave your name with the school office or message me  

directly on class charts. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Sugars 

 

 

 

 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the 
school’s communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via 
Classcharts, telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional  
support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
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Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office each morning of their  

absence to record it. State their name, class number and the reason for absence.   

Please do not send absence message via class charts. 

 School Time Reminder:  Start of the day-main gates open at 8.40am  and classroom doors 

will open at 8,45am.  School starts at 8.55am.  End of the day– main gates will open at 

3.10am.  The school day ends at 3,15pm. No-one, including siblings under the age of 16 are 

allowed to drop off or collect children from school. Thankyou. 

To adhere to our school policy , if your child has sickness/tummy upset, please keep them 

home for 2 days from the last bout of illness.       

Medications/Inhalers 

Please bring any medications through to the school office. All medications/inhalers need to 

be in their original box, in date and labelled with the child’s name. A pupil medication form 

will need to be completed at each new term. 

 

 Dates for your Diary 

 

    

     Monday 9th January                                       Young Voices Concert 

     Tuesday 10th January                                   Year 5  Leicester Space Centre 

      Friday 17th February                                      School Closes for Half Term 

      Mon 20th Feb to Fri 24th Feb                       School closed—Half Term 

   

 

 

  



RA Martin & Mason 2S Taranbir & Roberta 4L David B & Oliver J 

RH Khaleel & Jack 2X Jacob & Avayah 5A Tyler M & Aryan 

RG Ethan & Reggie 3D Kobi –James & Zion 5H Lucas C & Jasmine 

1H Daisy & Freya 3W Isaac D & Bambi-Rai 5R Cody & Amelia Warrender 

1P Olivia-Maii & Riley 3M Ollie T & Livie 6B Toby D & Chloe 

1W Simrat & Callia 4D Macey-Jai & Sophie 6M Alex H & Rhys B 

2B Lexie & Courtney 4P Kaiden B & James G 6Z Ethan W & Brooklyn L 

Cove Mason Jays     

 

            Being the best you can be. 

The Cove            5R  

    All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on Friday. 

 Music Class - Stars for this Week.  Well done to… 

                                   

                    Our Fibbersley Stars for this week. 

                                 Well done to... 
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Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group. 

                    RA   95.2%                1P  93.7%                2B   94.6%             3M  97.8%   

 

                              4D  96.6%                            5A   97.2%                        6M   97.2%  

                                             

Our school target is 93%.  Attendance matters! 
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                 We are a nut free school 

No nuts or snacks containing nuts, are allowed in school. 

This is to keep our pupils safe who have  a Nut  allergy.  

Please do not send your child with Nutella/ chocolate 

spread sandwiches. Thankyou. 

 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the 
school’s communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via 
Classcharts, telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional sup-
port, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
 

Thank you to our Parent Fundraising 
Group (PFA) who raised over £120 at the 
Santa's Grotto.  This can be used to put 
towards lunchtime equipment for the  
children in the new year.   
  

Behind the scenes they have been working 
hard liaising with local businesses for    
donations for the Christmas hampers and 
Christmas breakfast.  Clair and Claire     
collected over 100 loaves of bread from 
Warbartons ! Thank you PFA. 

Please ensure children have the correct kit in school on P.E days 

 Reception          RA Tuesday       RH  Monday     RG   Wednesday 

   Yr1                     Monday & Friday 

   Yr2                    Monday & Wednesday 

   Yr3                     3M & 3W  Tuesday & Thursday   3D Monday & Tuesday 

   Yr4                    Wednesday & Thursday  

   Yr5                    Tuesday 

    Yr6                     6M Wednesday & Friday    6Z & 6B Thursday & Friday 

 The Cove           Friday 


